
  

  

 

June 18, 2014 

 

H.E. Ban Ki-Moon 

Secretary-General 

United Nations 

New York, NY 10017 

USA 

 

Dear Mr. Secretary-General, 

 

We, WELAND International, would like to show our commitment to support and implement the ten 

principles of the Global Compact on human rights, labor, environment and anti-corruption. By 

delivering this letter, we sincerely hope that we can be one of the big family, standing together 

with other members of the United Nations Global Compact, to make our world a better place for us, 

our next generation and the next. 

 

WELAND International, a subsidy of Xueda Group (NYSE: XUE), is a leading education-oriented 

business organization in China, which founded in 2005. WELAND International owns the largest 

Model United Nations conference in China. In 2008, our first annual WE Model United Nations 

Conference was held in Hangzhou, China. The Welcome Letter issued by you for us inspired every 

delegate, Faculty Advisor and the whole organizing committee. Since then, WELAND International 

believes everyone matters. 2014 remarks our seventh annual session WE Model United Nations 

EXPO, which the Secretariat of Yale Model United Nations (YMUN), Ivy League Model United Nations 

(ILMUNC), North American International Model United Nations (NAIMUN), Berkeley Model United 

Nations (BMUN) and several famous Model United Nations will come to China for their sub-

conferences to the entire world, providing platforms to facilitate the youth with care and 

responsibilities. 

 

Therefore, by taking this opportunity, we are committed to making the Global Compact and its 

principles into our future business strategies, practices and operations on daily-basis. At the same 

time, we will obey and make sure the report on progress within one year of joining the Global 

Compact, and annually thereafter according to the Global Compact COP policy. This includes,  

 

1. By rolling-out more creative education programs and continue to support the education for all-

round development in China, we will guide and inspire our Chinese young generations by the 

greatness of the United Nations Global Compact, the development goals of the United Nations, 

particularly the Millennium Development Goals.  

2. In addition, as the pioneer of the market will implement external and internal initiatives (CSR 

events with partners in China) and measurements to communication with the public and our 

people in terms of environment protection and business integrity. 

 

In all, we want to be as a really fresh and powerful force to join the United Nations Global Compact 

with our great sincere and gratefulness. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

 

Morgan Zhichao LIU 

CEO, WELAND International 



  

  

 

Issued on June 18, 2014 

Issued at Beijing, the Capital of People’s Republic of China 
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WELAND International and the current Chief Executive Officer, Mr. Morgan Zhichao LIU will 

continue to support the United Nations Global Compact and renew its ongoing commitment 

to the initiative and its principles, making them all part of the business strategies, practices, 

programs and operations on daily basis of WELAND International. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Morgan Zhichao Liu 

Chief Executive Offier, 

Signed on behalf of himself and all employers at WELAND International 

 

June 18, 2014 


